PRESTON CITY COUNCIL

CITY OF PRESTON
(LANCASHIRE ENCOUNTER FESTIVAL)
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC) ORDER 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Preston City Council in exercise of its powers under
Section 21 of the Town Police Clauses Act 1847 has made the above-mentioned Order.

The effect of this Order is that on Saturday, 17" September 2022 between 8.00 a.m. and
4.30 p.m., or until opened earlier with the express permission of a police constable in
uniform or the Council’s Director of Customer Services or her authorised representative,
vehicles other than a vehicle forming part of or otherwise used in connection with the
Lancashire Encounter event or emergency service vehicle, will be prohibited from
proceeding along the following length of roads:-

Orchard Street - its full length.
Market Street - between its junction with Orchard Street and its junction with
Earl Street.

The diversion route for the above-mentioned closures is via Earl Street, Lancaster Road,
Church Street, and Ring Way in that direction only.

The above-mentioned closures are necessary to prevent obstruction of the streets at a
time of public celebration.

DATED THIS 8™ DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2022

Jackie Wilding
Director of Resources
Town Hall
Lancaster Road
Preston
PR1 2RL



